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February 2020 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #76.  Just a reminder that the comments to the 
previous cases (AMR #75) as well as the case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be on the 
official AMR web page at http://www.amr-seminar.org. 
 
We request all members submit their comments for AMR #76 by the end of May 2020. The deadline for 
submission of cases for the next seminar (AMR #77) is the same.  As a reminder, we do request fifty (50) H&E 
slides sent with your submission.  I would also like to add as a reminder that we will not accept slides carrying 
plastic coverslips.  The plastic coverslips dry out after a few years and detach carrying the tissues with it.  Please 
make sure that all slides submitted for the club are coverslipped with glass.  Kindly visit the AMR web page for 
additional submission instructions.   
 
The following members are due to submit cases for the next seminar: 

Justin Bishop Cyril Fisher Jeronimo Forteza Vila Barbara Gazic 

Ondra Hes Alberto Marchevsky Jesse McKenney Markku Miettinen 

Vania Nose Kyle Perry Fredrik Petersson Santiago Ramon y Cajal 

Kenneth Schoolmeester Ady Yosepovich Luca Di Tommaso  

 
I regret to share with you that Drs. Murray Resnick and Jason Hornick have indicated their intention to retire from 
the Club.  We thank them for their participation and contributions and wish them well. 
 
Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my research assistant and coordinator 
Stephanie Bensman (Sbensman@mcw.edu).  Please address all inquiries and correspondence directly to her 
regarding the cases circulated in the Club.  I would also like to remind the Club members that they are all invited 
to submit exceptional cases of educational value to the “AMR Club Cases” section in the Advances in Diagnostic 
Pathology.  Please contact me for details.  
 
Looking forward to your comments and new cases! 
 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
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